
Midway Baptist Church 
Business Meeting Minutes - January 18, 2015 6 p.m. 

 
Moderator Derek Ball called the meeting to order and opened with prayer.  The minutes 
were adopted as presented (see attached).  Kendra Harvey presented the Treasurer’s 
Report (attached) that showed 2014 ended with giving over budget by $4,493.00.  There 
was also a $300 donation to the BRIC fund.  The report was adopted as presented. There 
was no additional report from the Finance Committee. 
 
The WMU report was submitted (attached), as was the Children’s Report (attached) and 
Associate Minister’s report (attached).  The date for 2015 VBS was announced for July 
26-29th. There was no report from the Sunday School Director.   
 
Evan Rowe reported that the choir will resume practice on February 8, 2015 in 
preparation for the Easter musical and Jeanne Evans will lead a women’s ensemble for 
Women’s Day, March 1, 2015.  He reported that the Youth Ski trip will be January 31st, 
Super Bowl Party on February 1st and Sweetheart Dinner on February 13th.  There are 10 
signed up for MFuge Camp this summer in Charlestown, SC and they are in need of an 
additional chaperone. 
 
Letha Drury made a motion to accept Jaxon Bugg for membership at Midway Baptist 
Church upon his profession of faith and believer’s baptism.  The motion was seconded by 
Allen Dobson and was approved. She also reported that Laura Eggers will be preaching 
on January 25, 2015 as well as administering communion, with assistance from Cody 
Davidson and Evan Rowe.  Laura is a ministry intern at Central Baptist Church in 
Lexington. 
 
On behalf of the Nominating Committee there was a motion by Letha Drury to accept 
Ashley Brown as the Assistant Sunday School Director and Liles Taylor as  substitute 
teacher in the Couples II Sunday School Class.  Allen Dobson seconded the motion and it 
was approved. 
 
The Investment Management report was distributed (see attached.). 
 
Angela Dobson raised the question regarding the request from the Children’s Minister for 
new televisions for their use and if it could be included in the budget.  There was a 
consensus to as the Children’s Ministry Team to list the equipment that would be 
beneficial to their program. 
 
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
There were 10 in attendance. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Letha Drury 
Church Clerk 


